
This Week’s Activities 

 
Sunday, August 14  

9:30 a.m. 
5:00 p.m. 

 H.O.P.E. Offering 
Worship Service/Nursery 
KirkWood Youth Group (KYG) 
 

Monday, August 15 
 
 
 

Tuesday, August 16 
7:00 p.m.  

 
Session Meeting 
  

Wednesday, August 17 
10:30 a.m.  

 
Linus Group 
  

Thursday, August 18 
2:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m.  

 
Red Cross Blood Drive 
Bible Study – Sweers 
Gen C 
  

Friday, August 19 
7:15 a.m.  

 
Prayer Warriors  
  

Saturday, August 20  

Sunday, August 21  
9:30 a.m. 

  

 
Worship Service/Nursery 
  

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 

Sunday, August 14, 2022 

 
 

KirkWood Presbyterian Church 
A Christian Community Growing Together, Knowing, Loving, and 

Serving Christ, to make Him known to all 
 

CONTACT US 

1209 Hampton Hwy. 

Yorktown, VA  23693 

757-766-0343 (office) 

office@kirkwoodpcusa.org 
 

Pastor Chris is in the office in the afternoons  

Monday - Thursday.  Please call the office or email before coming.   

Chris Shearer - pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com  

Today’s flowers are donated by  

Nancy & Dennis R.  

in Celebration of Jeannine Scott’s Birthday 

mailto:pastorchriskwpc@gmail.com


Order of Worship 
Welcome and Announcements Pastor Chris Shearer 

Piano Duet 
“Come, Christians, Join to Sing” 

arr. Victor Labenske 
Ann Brown 

Albertina Dowe 

Apostles' Creed Pastor Chris Shearer 

Opening Prayer Rich Egyud 

Songs 
“Shout to the North” 

“Here Is Our King” 
 

Congregational Prayer   

Doxology   

Hymn #306 “Fairest Lord Jesus”  

Children ages 3 – 2nd grade dismissed for Glory Time 

Sermon “The Power of Regret” Pastor Chris Shearer 

Prayer of Response   

Special Music 
“What Wondrous Love Is This” 

arr. Victor Gumma 
Ann Brown 

Lew Goodman 

Benediction Pastor Chris Shearer 

Song “What A Friend”  

This Week’s Prayer Requests 
 

Don A. 
Kenny B. 
Ann B. 
Jerry D. 
Ida D. 
Cathy H. 
Steve H. 
Marge K. 
Dick L. 
Gerry L. 
Christine L. 
Nolan S. 
Ada W. 
Skipp W.  

Gloria C.’s daughter, Amber 
Betty D.’s brother, Thomas 
Anne E.’s son, Gary 
Toni F.’s brother, Jeff 
Jo Ann K.’s daughter, Teresa 
John & Barb N.’s son, Wesley 
Christine P.’s sister, Michelle 
Charlie R.’s father, Herman 
Heather S.’s father, Jerry 
El S.’s brother, Mark 
Skipp W.’s partner, Christi  

 

 

 
Prayer Requests and Special Needs 

Fill out one of the blue prayer cards in the pews and place it 

in the offering plate, call/email the church office, or type 

your prayer request in the online friendship pad and the 

request will be published in the Monday Memo email. 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Announcements 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Possible Trip to the Holy Land in 2023? 
For anyone even remotely interested in going to the Holy Land in 2023, 
we're going to have an informal gathering today after the worship service 
in the Fellowship Hall. No commitment or obligation required - we just 
want to talk through possible time frames for the trip, itineraries, etc. 
Bring your questions, and we'll answer them as best we can. Reach out to 
Cindy Williamson (cwillic114@gmail.com) with any questions or if you 
can't make the meeting. 
 
 

Meals for Veterans 

We need help with our Vet Meal Mission to 

support veterans who are transitioning from 

homelessness.  We provide meals for 2 Vet 

homes (5 men in each home) every 

Monday.  (The meals can be homemade or 

purchased at a store/restaurant.)  Contact 

Zora Parker (757-869-3784) or Gloria Griffin 

(757-719-0995) to help. 

Click here to sign up online. 
 

Support for Kentucky and 
Southwest Virginia 

 
Presbyterian Disaster Assistance, part of the 
PCUSA General Assembly offices, has already 
established a host church in the Kentucky and 
Southwest Virginia areas ravaged by flooding.  
KirkWood members that would like to 
contribute to the PDA efforts can donate at 
https://pda.pcusa.org, Code DR000191.    
 

Join us next Sunday, 8/21, for a special presentation about 

how to care well for those who are chronically ill, terminally ill, 

or are grieving the loss of a loved one. If you know a friend or 

acquaintance who might be helped by this down to earth, 

practical talk, invite them to join us (either in person or online). 

KirkWood Youth Group (KYG) will start back 

up tonight 5 – 6:30pm. 

mailto:cwillic114@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090849a5a62ea0f58-meals
https://pda.pcusa.org/


 

 
 
 
 

            

 
  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 Today (and the second Sunday of every month) is our offering for HOPE 

(Helping Other People Eat).  Donations are divided between Mid-Atlantic 

Teen Challenge, Menchville House, Faith Recovery, and the food program 

at our sister church in Congo.  
 
 

The event CE introduced on August 7th, Water All Across the World, 

can continue at home for another month.  Each Sunday, a new 

poster will be in the narthex to introduce the country and the topic.  

Packets can be picked up to learn at your own pace at home.  If 

you are worshipping from home, a pdf version will be provided in the 

Midweek Memo that goes out each Thursday. 

THE POWER IS IN THE BLOOD 
 

Our next Red Cross Blood Drive will be held 

on Thursday, August 18th from 2-7 in the 

fellowship hall.   Go to 

www.redcrossblood.org, sponsor code: 

KirkWoodPC.  If you would like to volunteer 

at the drive, need help making an 

appointment or if you have questions, 

contact Cathy Hudgins 757-869-2645. 

 

Bathroom Remodel Project: KWPC is moving forward with phase 

3 of the refurbishment project. We will be updating the Men's 

and Women's bathrooms in the church. We will be starting on 

the bathrooms in the education wing. We are saving money by 

doing the work ourselves so we are in need of volunteers to help 

with this project. All skill levels are welcome and needed. The 

work schedule is:  

Saturday, 8/27 - 9am-1pm  

Monday, 8/29 - 9am-1pm  

Tuesday, 8/30 - 4pm-8pm  

Wednesday, 8/31 - 9am-1pm  

Thursday, 9/01 - 4pm-8pm 

Friday, 9/02 - 9am-1pm 

 

Please sign up with Kirk Reno at 757-880-0012 or 

h2orenos@gmail.com.  
 

http://www.redcrossblood.org/
mailto:h2orenos@gmail.com

